
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

411 Seventh Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15219                          DuquesneLight.com 

October 13, 2025 
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We are contacting you regarding our plans to manage vegetation in and along our distribution 

rights-of-way (ROW) in your area.  

 

As a leader in the transmission and distribution of electric energy in the Pittsburgh region, 

Duquesne Light Company (DLC) works to maintain and continuously improve our transmission 

and distribution systems. Our ROW maintenance program plays a critical role in this effort, 

ensuring that that 6,500 miles of overhead power lines in our service area remain clear of 

vegetation encroachments so we can keep the power flowing.  

 
Using industry-best practices and techniques to manage vegetation, DLC will be working with 

Progressive Solutions, LLC, to perform herbicide applications along the distribution ROW. This 

work will begin in October and continue through the end of the year.  

 

EPA-registered herbicides will be applied to selectively manage specific tall-growing, woody 
vegetation and to minimize regrowth from cut stumps of incompatible vegetation.  Nearly 60 
years of research has shown that selective herbicide use on ROWs can help create diverse 
plant communities well-suited for wildlife habitat, with no effect on adjacent or nearby properties. 

 
For more information on our vegetation management program, go to 
Duquesnelight.com/trees. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in our ongoing efforts to manage vegetation in order to provide 

safe and reliable electric service to the Pittsburgh region. If you have any questions or concerns, 

email VegetationManagement@duqlight.com. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Duquesne Light Company 

 

mailto:VegetationManagement@duqlight.com

